
 

Please complete and return to practice.support@pinnacle.health.nz  

 

Interim (non-VLCA) practice fee change notification 
2025-26 
 

As part of the PHO agreement, we are required to notify Health New Zealand/Te Whatu Ora of the 

co-payment fees charged to enrolled patients for standard GP consults at our Interim (non-VLCA) 

practices. 

 

Details of the Annual Statement Reasonable Fees Increase (ASFRI) effective from 1 July 2025 are 

available on our website - Practice fees 

 

If you decide to change your fees, please complete the details below and return this form to 
practice.support@pinnacle.health.nz 

 

New patient fees - Please complete all shaded boxes below to indicate fee changes 

Contingent Capitation Opt-in? Yes/No: 

Template Option A (national averages) -OR- Option B (your data)  Option:  

Percentage displayed in your co-payment template: Percentage Used: 
 

Age group 
Non-CSC 

With CSC  
Fee (Opt-in max) 

Fees 0 – 13 $0.00 $0.00  

Fees 14 – 17 $  ($13.50 max) 

Fees 18 – 24 $ ($67.00 max)  ($20.00 max) 

Fees 25 – 44 $ ($67.00 max)  ($20.00 max) 

Fees 45 – 64 $ ($67.00 max)  ($20.00 max) 

Fees 65+ $ ($67.00 max)  ($20.00 max) 

 

Practice Name:    ..........................................................................................................................................  

The date new fees will take effect:  ..............................................................................................................  

Signed .......................................................................   Name:  ....................................................................  
(on behalf of the practice) 
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